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Maths – On Monday you looked at breaking down word problems to identify the steps and 

operations needed to get the answer. 

Today, I am going to give you a range of questions covering the many strands of maths we 

have looked at so far in Year 6. The format of these questions are very similar to the SPaG 

mats we do in English. Here are a couple of ‘maths mats’ for you to have a go at!  

 
 

 
 
    
 
 



 
 

English – We have done lots of work on SPaG for our home-learning so I thought it 

would be nice to do some reading today. I would like you to read this non-fiction text 

and answer the questions about it. Think carefully about what kind of answer the 

question wants (inference or retrieval). Is the question looking for an explanation? Is 

the question looking for one word? Is the question looking for your opinion? Does the 

question want you to copy the answer from the text? *Read the questions carefully* 

 



 

1. What does the phrase ‘dog fight’ mean?  

2. Compare how the two characters, George (the narrator) and Emmie react to the 

broadcast. 

3. ‘Sometimes it feels like this war is just a big game but I suppose if we were the 

players, it wouldn’t be so entertaining.’ 

Explain George’s mixed feelings when he wrote this sentence in his diary. 

4. Find and copy the word that was used in the 1940’s for radio. 

 

Visualise – if you could see what was happening in the broadcast, what 

would it look like? (draw your answer using the text as reference) 

Foundations Subject – Music  
 

Last year the whole school took part in ‘The Big Sing’ you may remember it more as 

‘Shotton Hall Live’ – it was a fabulous day!  

Because we can’t have a festival like last year, we are going to try and celebrate this event 

virtually on the 25th June. Because this is quite soon, I thought it would be a great idea to 

do some music today and begin practising some of the songs!  

 

We now have a link on our school website under the Home Learning tab for this event 

where you can find all the songs to start practising. It’s called: ‘Durham Music Service – 

Big Sing!’  

 

I know how fabulous Year 6 are at singing so HAVE 

SOME FUN!  …You know Mrs. Hext and I will be 

taking this very seriously ha-ha! 
 

 


